JANUARY IS School Board Recognition Month

And the perfect time to focus on the crucial role you play in our schools and our communities. You are extraordinary because of the countless volunteer hours you devote each year to tackle the job of governing our school districts, this year more so than any other.

As your food service provider, we applaud you for the time and dedication you devote to assure that the children in your community are receiving the best possible education.

We appreciate you and thank you for the opportunity to serve your district!





FRESH, **NUTRITIOUS**, & INNOVATIV

WARREN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Calvin the Calf makes nutritious versions of your favorite foods!

A resolution that typically tops many people's list in the New Year is to make positive changes to their dietary habits. In keeping with this theme, Corporate Dietitian Lynn Cesarini teamed up with Chef Guy and our very own Calvin the Calf to create a fun recipe video which shows students how to make nutritious versions of their favorite foods.

While we can't wait to be back in classrooms delivering in-person nutrition education classes and interacting with students, we're committed to promoting healthy solutions in new, innovative ways!









Scan this code with vour smartphone's camera to learn how to make funny face pizzas with Calvin and friends!







Our 2021 TNG Calendar is here!

Our annual yearly at-a-glance calendar is available for digital download or a printed copy. Didn't receive? No worries, just reach out to your Food Service Director and we'll have one sent straight to your email inbox or mailed to your office!







FRESH, **NUTRITIOUS**, & INNOVATIVE





WELCOME BACK

Staff and Students are so happy to be back in school starting January 26th. Nothing creates more happy smiles than the awesome Cafeteria Pizza and Spicy Chicken Patty Sandwiches.



On November's Food Service Report, we discussed how TNG leverages technology to ensure quality foods. Our chefs created a series of instructional videos designed for kitchen staff which ensures consistent, quality food in appearance and taste.

This month we're pleased to introduce a new set of virtual resources for students and parents. Five new videos are available that feature reheating and storage instructions for take home meals along with tips to enjoy casseroles, pizza items, breaded

chicken meals, hamburgers, and vegetables. Bon Appétit!

Scan the QR Code to watch the reheating instructions video for each of these!



















Check Out Your Daily Menus!



SEE NUTRITIONAL INFO

Check menus, see nutritional information and allergens. Students can rate and favorite menu items all from their phone.



For more information log into the District web page at www.wcsdpa.org

YOUR FOOD SERVICE TEAM

Scott Johnson, FSD Candy Rieder, Assistant FSD Janielle Cressley, Assistant FSD 814-723-6900 ext 1600 Johnsonst@wcsdpa.org

Melissa Kingen **REGIONAL MANAGER** 814-720-1140

mkingen@thenutritiongroup.biz

Corporate/Southwest Regional Office 580 Wendel Road | Suite 100 Irwin, PA 15642





